
),4f

GLORA
GLOBAL MONTELLO GROUP CORP. 800 South Street P.O. Box 9161 Waltham, MA 02454-9161 ph: 781 -894-8800 fx: 781 -398-9000

March 15, 2010

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301
Ph: (603) 271-2431

Re: Global Montello Group Corp.’s Electric Aggregator Renewal

Dear Ms. lowland:

Enclosed for filing, on behalf of Global Montello Group Corp., please find one original
Notice of Intent to Renew Electric Aggregator Registration letter including copies of an email
and Good Standing Certificate from the State ofNew Hampshire attached thereto.

Please date stamp and return the also enclosed copy of the renewal in the provided
stamped self-addressed envelope.

Should you require additional information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact either Amy J. Gould, Esq. at (781) 398-4033 or me at (781) 398-4254.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Alisha Hankins
Junior Paralegal

Enclosures

cc: Amy J. Gould, Esq.
Dennis Bowersox
Bob Johnson
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